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From: Clerk

Sent: 08 November 2019 09:37

To: hazel.bailey@solihull.gov.uk

Subject: RE: Planning Consultation for 24A Meriden Road
Dear Hazel,

I refer further to the attached planning application that has been received.

The application states that evidence should be supplied to show the issue. | cannot see from the documents
provided that a sketch plan has been included within the application. As the applicant has not fulfilled the
conditions detailed in item 5 we recommend that this application be refused.

| look forward to hearing from you should you have any additional documentation that would alter this stance.

Kind regards.

Julie Barnes
Clerk for Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council

Telephone: 01675 442017

Website: www.hamptoninarden.orqg.uk
Clerk: Julie Barnes, clerk@hamptoninarden.org. uk
Address: The Parish Office, Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton-in-Arden, Solihull, B92 0AH

Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/HampteninArdenParishCouncil

From: hazel.bailey@solihull.gov.uk [mailto:hazel.bailey@solihull.gov. uk]
Sent: 04 November 2019 12:01

To: Clerk

Subject: Planning Consultation for 24A Meriden Road

.An application has been received

for a proposal within your Parish. Please see the details attached
https://publicaccess.solihull.cov.uk/online-

applications/applicationDetails.do?active Tab=summarv&keyVal=0070DEOEK 6 W00

**********************************************************************

DISCLAIMER:

"This e-mail and files transmitted with it may contain information which is private and confidential and must
be handled accordingly. If you are

not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any
attachments. Any views or opinions presented

are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Solihull Council unless explicitly
stated otherwise. Solihull Council may

monitor the contents of e-mail sent and received via its network, for the purposes of ensuring compliance
with its policies, procedures and any

legal obligations. Please note if we receive a request to access information e.g. under the Freedom of
Information Act or data protection

legislation, the contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed to third parties. If you would like to learn more

about how the council uses
information please refer to the council’s website'




